

All Souls' Church of England Primary School



Stanley Road, Folkestone, Kent, CT19 4LG



Telephone: 01303 275967 Email: office@allsouls.kent.sch.uk

Website: www.allsouls.kent.sch.uk

Headteacher: Mrs Ransley

Deputy Headteachers: Mrs Wakeling and Mrs Walker

12th July 2022

Dear Parents/Carers,

We are writing to let you know of a change to our school hours for all children with effect from 5th September 2022.

All schools are required to offer a minimum of 32.5 hours of schooling per week, this means we need to extend our school day. From September 2022 the school day for all children will start at **8.30am** and will finish at **3.00pm**. The gates will open at 8.20am and children will be expected to be in their classrooms ready for learning by 8.30am at the latest.

We will continue to offer a breakfast club that will start at 7.45pm as normal.

Your co-operation to help with the smooth transition to these hours in the new term will be very much appreciated.

Kind regards,

Mrs Ransley Headteacher





